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Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the meantime, make
sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for up-to-date information.
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South Carolina State Parks
at 20:55:06 on 6/14/2017 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

Joe Evans
at 20:55:06 on 6/14/2017 UTC
Please do not take down Landing Brave statue at Charles Towne Landing. The
statue was donated to the park in 1977 by the original carver and it was to honor
all the Native Indians of South Carolina. It would be so disrespectful and a
travesty to take it down for permanent removal. Please let all the citizens of S.C.
come together and help come up with a solution to preserve this gift for future
guest to enjoy. We all would also like to help with the cost by collection of
donations. Thanks, Joe Evans
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